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Welcome to the December 2024 newsletter
Plenty of activity over the last month with all sorts of models and been flown.
Covid has kept a hand full of members away but it looks like everyone is on deck again.
Great to see Ashley back in action with his fleet of electric models after overseas adventures.
Our Vintage day was not well supported however we managed to fly our Hummingbird 1/2A 
Texaco event.
Seems fliers have realized that when the wind prediction is gusting up to 20km (10Knts) its OK 
to fly! Often we are finding that round 11 am conditions become quit calm. 
The New year will see the introduction of the new Wings test. Its now even easier
Please read the 2 page spread in the latest flyers world it is a good update of what
is taking place at the moment. All out testers have passed and are ready to go!
Here is the website to study before the online testing becomes mandatory next year
at some stage.
https://www.mfnz.org/members-pilots/wings-programme/airspace/

The midweek group have been very busy.
Congratulations to Ian who gained his Wings on the 11th

Dylan managed to acquire a load if metal and fix the bog on our access track. Thanks Dylan.
The 13th  saw him out with another new model which after a little engine tinkering was 
airborne most of the day.
Ian also tried out a couple of new models. A rather nice P51D Mustang with a four stroke up 
front. Having sorted that out a Piper Cub appeared and flew very well.
Trevor finally got his glider in the air. It is a real thermal sniffer and once the controls are 
desensitized will be a hard model to beat.
Tom and Neal have been playing with their drones and helicopters with great success.

The Committee extend their best wishes to all for the Christmas / New year season. May you 
get that new model, engine or radio from Santa and plenty of fine weather to go flying!



Ian’s Mustang

Dylan’s New Hot Rod







Pictures from Neal ‘s Eye in the Sky



FOR SALE 

The Club has a number of small items for sale like hinges and other 
small items. Contact any Committee member for details.

Beginners model for sale
Arising Star 
• Complete with servos and ASP 46
• Test flown and ready to fly just requires a receiver and battery pack.
• Another good beginners model.
• Has had a bit of use but has plenty of life left

If you are interested in this model we can arrange a buddy box trial flight.



Contact John on 020 4118 5597

Sports Model For Sale     $100

This model is a bit rough round the edges but fly’s very well and has plenty of life left.
It comes without an engine. We have flown it with an FP 40 and it goes very well.
It has new push rods 2x Futaba and 2x JR servos.
It requires an engine 40 – 46, receiver and battery pack



COMING EVENTS

 




